
 

YEAR IN REVIEW

threatened  
eastern indigo snakes were 
released at TNC’s Apalachicola Bluffs 
and Ravines Preserve in year five 
of the 10-year program to support 
species recovery in north Florida, 
bringing the total released to 81.

are under construction to provide 
a home to oysters in the Pensacola 
region, in an effort to restore them to 
their historic range.

TNC’s “Deck to Depth”  
program launched to support  
the health of snapper and  
grouper fisheries, critical to  
recreational anglers and to healthy 
oceans, and essential to reaching our  
new Oceans and Coasts Network goals.

TNC and partners 
reached the 
100,000 acres 
burned milestone, 
using prescribed 
fire to replicate 
natural processes 
and ensure healthy 
landscapes.

A remarkable $400M
in critical state funding for rare and sensitive 
conservation lands was appropriated with 
the passage of the state budget, including 
implementation of the Florida Wildlife 
Corridor Act, supported by TNC. 
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33 oyster reefs

TNC engaged with policymakers 
to support The Resilient Florida 
Bill, which provides funding  
for resilience projects using 
nature to reduce the impacts  
of climate change and build a 
sustainable future for our state.

TNC worked with local government and funding partners to 
launch several projects along south Florida shorelines to 
improve coastal resilience.

We established a  low- 
impact development  
program that uses  
natural solutions such as  
irrigation-free landscaping to 
reduce water use and improve 
water quality.

TNC protected essential lands across the state, including 
Ravensworth Farms, a 1,069-acre working cattle ranch in the 
biodiverse Lake Wales Ridge region, important habitat for 
the endangered Florida panther and black bear.


